
Dear Representative,  

As a very concerned citizen, I am writing you today to ask that you support SB311.  It is 

important that we rebalance the power between all branches of government and re-open our 

state.  My husband is a small business owner and has been impacted so greatly by the actions 

taken under the current emergency powers.  We need to start thinking of the future beyond 

COVID-19, and protect our economy and mental health of Ohio residents. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Jenna Beck   

 


